
 
To 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
 

Scrip code – 512221 
 

Subject: Clarification Letter on Scrutinizer Report dated 08th April, 2024 
 

Dear Sir /Madam,  

This is in reference to the Scrutinizer Report submitted by the Company under the provisions of SEBI 

(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (LODR), we hereby submit the 

clarification letter in regards to the inadvertent typographical mistake while mentioning of signing date of 

our SCRUTINIZER’S REPORT for voting results of postal ballot resolution with respect to delisting of equity 

shares of SPV Global Trading Limited, which was erroneously mentioned as 08/08/2024, instead of 

08/04/2024 ie. 08th April, 2024. 

Kindly take the same on your records.  

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully  

FOR SPV GLOBAL TRADING LIMITED 

                                  

 

Vishwas Patkar 

Chief Financial Officer 

Date: 08th May, 2024 

Place: Mumbai 



® 9 A603, Maruti Bhuvan, Parsi Panchayat Road, 

Deep Shukla = Associates Opp. Sona Udyog, Andheri East, Mumbai - 400069. 

COMPANY SECRETARIES = Ee See eae 
+91 9594863281 

(8 csoffice@deepshukla.com/deep@deepshukla.com 

& www.deepshukla.com 

April 9, 2024 

To, 

The Board of Directors, 

SPV GLOBAL TRADING LIMITED 

Regd. Office:- 28/30, Binani Bhavan, Anant Wadi Bhuleshwar, 

Mumbai - 400002, Maharashtra, India. 

Sub: Clarification Note to Whomsoever it may be concerned 

We do and hereby state that there was an inadvertent typographical mistake while 

mentioning of signing date of our SCRUTINIZER’S REPORT for voting results of postal ballot 

resolution with respect to delisting of equity shares of SPV Global Trading Limited, which was 

erroneously mentioned as 08/08/2024, instead of 08/04/2024 ie. 8 April, 2024, the day on which 

UDIN was also generated for this Report. Hence the date of our SCRUTINIZER’S REPORT 

shall be read as 08/04/2024. However, same has been rectified and issued with correct date as 

08/04/2024. 

Please note that as a matter of support of our statement it may be noted that UDIN mentioned 

therein was extracted on 08/04/2024 from site of Institute of Company Secretaries of India. 

Thanking You, 

Yours faithfully, 

For: M/s. Deep Shukla & Associates 

Company Secretaries 
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Deep Shukla 

Practicing Company Secretaries 

FCS : 5652; CP : 5364 

Place: Mumbai
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